
Notice of Impending Boundary Action with Approved Final Local Entity Plan 

 

 

May 17, 2016 

 

Spencer Cox, Lieutenant Governor 

Lieutenant Governor=s Office 

Utah State Capital Complex, Suite 200 

350 North State Street 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 

 

 

Dear Lieutenant Governor Cox: 

 

 

Annexations in Sandy City are approved by the City Council - the City=s legislative 

body.  On or about  May 17, 2016, the City Council adopted a corrected ordinance 

approving the following annexation: 

 

Hirschi Annexation to Sandy City 

 

As chair of the Sandy City Council during this time, and on behalf of Sandy City, I 

hereby notify you of this impending boundary action which is more fully described in the 

Approved Final Local Entity Plan which accompanies this notice.  I further certify that all 

requirements applicable to this annexation have been met. 

 

Accordingly, on behalf of the Sandy City Council, I request that you issue a 

Certificate of Annexation for this boundary action as described in Section 67-1a-6.5 of the 

Utah Code.  Section 10-2-425 of the Utah Code provides that the effective date of the 

annexation is the date on which you issue the Certificate of Annexation. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

     Kristin Coleman-Nicholl  

Chair, Sandy City Council 
 


